
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Supplier Companies,  

As you may be aware, Maidstone and Tunbridge Wells NHS Trust are soon opening the Kent and 
Medway Orthopaedic Centre (KMOC), based at the Maidstone Hospital site. 

The opening of KMOC is highly anticipated by all parties, but we would like to issue a reminder 
to representatives that the Trust utilises the MIA System, and therefore we expect any 
commercial visitors to register their visits as far in advance as possible, prior to attending. 

Visitors who do attend Theatres at Maidstone Hospital, Tunbridge Wells Hospital at Pembury, or 
KMOC without a visit registered in advance will be turned away. 

Kind regards, 

Maidstone and Tunbridge Wells NHS Trust – Theatres and Critical Care Department 

 

 

 


